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Community Consultation date for Draft Regulation 
Respecting Requests for Eviction Orders 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Commission wishes to inform the community about an upcoming Community 
Consultation on the Draft Regulation Respecting Requests for Eviction Orders. 
 
A kiosk will be held at the Kahnawà:ke Services Complex lobby for a one-on-one 
opportunity for community members to discuss the proposed regulation on the 
following date: 
 

• Friday, January 19, 2024, from 9am to 4pm 
 
The Draft Regulation Respecting Requests for Eviction Orders is available for viewing by 
clicking here. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact the following: 
Tonya Perron, Portfolio Chief, at 450-632-7500, tonya.perron@mck.ca; or 
Kevin Fleischer, Commissioner of Justice, at 450-638-5647, kevin.fleischer@mck.ca  
 
For further information on the process, please contact:  
kls@mck.ca  
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